November 30, 1982

Mr. Robert Bagdasarian

Chairman of the Parish Council

St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church
666 Richmond Road

Richmond Heights, Ohio 44143

Dear Mr. Bagdasarian:

In the Diocesan Council meeting we considered the observance of
the ordination anniversaries of the clergy serving in theeDiocese.

The Reverend Father Diran Papazian has been serving in our Dio-
cese for 25 years since 1958.

It is our suggestion that the Parish Council appoint an Observance
Conmittee for the year 1983, in order to organize the celebration of
the twenty-five years service of the Reverend Father Diran Papazian
{n our Diocese and presently in the St. Gregory of Marek Armanian
Church of Cleveland, Ohio.

Please inform His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian of the
appointment of the 25th Anniversary Committee. We will assist the
Committee in any possible manner as the Co-Chairman of the Observance
Cosmittee,

May the Lord shower His blessings upon you and the children of
our Church to serve Him diligently and faithfully,

With prayers

Father Houssig Bagdasian
Vicar General

c.c. Father Diran Papazian




